From: To: Subject: Date: Attachments:

Katle Bruffy
Susan Shaw
RE: Confidential : AUT and osteopathy
Thursday, 8 November 2018 2:57:00 PM
Image004.png
Image005.png

Thanks for the email. I will be in touch.



Katie Bruffy, PhD Head | Community Development Email xxxxxxx@xxxxxx.xxxMob +64 21 190 0451

Unitec Institute of Technology | Te Whare Wananga o Wairaka Private Bag 92025, Victoria Street West, Auckland 1142

www.unitec.ac.nz

From: Susan Shaw [mailto:xxxxx.xxxx@xxx.xxxx] Sent: Thursday, 8 November 2018 2:57 PM To: Katie Bruffy <xxxxxxx@xxxxxx.xx.xx> Subject: Confidential : AUT and osteopathy

Dear Katie

Our Dean has just emailed the chair of Osteopaths NZ and said that we will not be progressing the development of an osteopathic programme at this time. I assume this news will travel

Regards

Sue



Dr Susan Shaw

Associate Dean (Academic) Principal Fellow of the Higher Education Academy Faculty of Health and Environmental Sciences Auckland University of Technology